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LOWER SCHOOL EGYPTIAN DAY – Friday 9th July 2021 

Dear parents and carers, 

I am pleased to inform you that we will be holding an Egyptian Day for all of lower school on Tuesday 9th July. This 

will involve a range of fun activities to enhance and support all of the learning that we have been doing during our 

Egyptian topic. 

We would like your child to come in Egyptian dress for the day as our aim is to recreate many aspects of Egyptian 

life, however please do not feel obliged to buy an elaborate costume. Any children who do not wish to dress up in 

Egyptian clothing should come in normal school uniform. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

The Lower School Team 

Bere Road 

Denmead 

Waterlooville 

Hampshire 

PO7 6PH 
 

Tel: 02392 252735 

BUT FIRST… 

In the next couple of weeks, the children will be creating Canopic jars in class. Therefore, we would like 

your child to bring in a clean glass jar with a screw lid please: Think ‘sauce’ or ‘jam’ jar size. If you have 

an extra one or two spare, this would also be appreciated in case we need extras. Please bring any jars 

in next week.   

For safety, please do not send anything that would have contained nuts. 
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